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Welcome back!
We hope you’ve had a lovely half term. 

This will be a busy half term with World book day, 
Mother’s day and Easter preparations, and the 
coming of Spring.  We will have parent-teacher 

consultations on Tuesday 5th and 7th of March, plus 
Ladybirds class assembly!

Our new topic is ‘Olden Days’

THIS WEEK
We have started our topic of the ‘Olden Days’ by 
visiting Chertsey museum, and looking at the story 
of ‘Each, Peach, Pear, Plum’, one of many books by 
Janet and Allan Ahlberg that we will be studying 

this half term. In maths, we are learning about time. 
We will be starting dance. and we have discussed 

healthy and treat foods as part of our ‘Healthy me’ 
PSCHE unit. 
Next week: 

we be learning the story ‘Peepo’.

Optional activity of the week:
Find something from the olden days in 

your home.

What is it?

What was it used for?

What does ‘in the olden days’ mean? 

How does it compare to something new?

Have a discussion about the olden days.

(Show us the object on Tapestry)

Literacy + Maths learning
Please practice:

Phonics: Words with ‘ure’ like pure, 
sure, manure, cure, plus phase 2, 3 + 4 

tricky words

Use Phonics play website games:
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources

Caterpillar letters and words –
Continue to read these at home. 

Remember: we test the children reading 
these in any order.

Reading: Minimum reading 4 times per week
Online support Oxford Owl books (free)

www.teachyourmonstertoread.com
Our story this week: 

Each, peach, pear, plum
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=N17

fprE1SxU
Maths:

Find things that tell the time in your 
house.

Latest news
Dates for your diary:

Tues 5th /Thurs 7th March – Parent-Teacher Consultation 
Evening

Thurs 7th March – World Book Day (no costume required as 
children will designing their own T-shirt in school.)

Fri 15th March 9:05am – Ladybirds class assembly (approx. 
30mins duration)

Thurs 28th March – Last day of Spring term –
Children finish at 1pm

PLEASE OF THE WEEK

World book day 2024

This year, parents do not need to 
supply a World Book day outfit, as 

children will be creating their own T-
shirt design in school, with the T-shirt  

very kindly supplied by FOSS.

There will be a book bring and buy sale. 
Please refer to the WBD flyer sent  

before half term
Thank you
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